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Adams Central Families:

This notification is to address a recent concern regarding student safety at
Adams Central as well as to provide stakeholders with accurate information
surrounding the concern.

This afternoon, it was reported that a student expressed to peers that "students
should stay at home tomorrow" in a discussion that included past events on
school violence.

Once school administration was notified of this statement, all students involved
were immediately contacted to ensure no immediate threats exist.

After an extensive investigation by school administration, it has been
determined this situation does NOT pose a threat to the health and safety of
our students and staff. However, due to the school and community disruptions
caused by the statement, school administration is pursuing appropriate
disciplinary actions.

I want to assure you that school administrations take all school threats very

seriously and will always prioritize the safety of our students, staff, and
community.

Respectfully Submitted,
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oel D. Mahaftey
ACCS Superintendent of Schools



